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Dallas, Texas, December 14, 1944

To the Member Banks of the
Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Reference is made to our circular letter of November 28, 
1944, relating to the holidays which would be observed during 
the month of December.

We have now been advised that the Governor of North 
Carolina has declared Tuesday, December 26, a legal holiday 
in North Carolina and that the Charlotte Branch of the Federal 
Reserve Bank of Richmond will be closed.

We are transmitting this information to you for your guid­
ance in connection with transit operations and transfers of 
funds.

Yours very truly,

R. R. GILBERT
President
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